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June 21, 2011
To Whom It May Concern:

I have fished the Big Sur River for Steelhead since 1973. Tused to fish it with a number
of friends. The fish population has been falling since the late 1980°s and now is so low
that the last three years I have not seen a fish or seen one caught. In fact, I rarely ever see
another fisherman on the Big Sur River. There are some real problems with the
Steelhead population down there.

Roy L. Thomas; D.D.S.
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